
 

 

 
 
To the Kind attention of: 
Eric Min-yang Wang, IEA General Secretary 
mywangeric1@gmail.com 
 
 

Florence, September 15th, 2011 

 
Proposal to the: 

INTERNATIONAL ERGONOMICS ASSOCIATION -IEA 
 

to host the 
20th Congress of the International Ergonomics Association 

in 2018 in Florence - Italy 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
 
With the present letter, we are glad to send you the official bid of the Italian Ergonomics 
Society to host the 20th Congress of the International Ergonomics Association IEA in Florence 
on 2018. 
 
 
Please download the full proposal and bid to the flowing link: 
http://www.newtours.it/downloads/SIE_BID_IEA2018_FLORENCE_SENT_ON_15092011.pdf 
 
 
Do not hesitate to contact us for any assistance and we remain at your complete disposal for 
any further information you may need. 
 
 
We really hope you can appreciate our proposal. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 

 
Riccardo Tartaglia         Sebastiano Bagnara 
President of the Bidding Committee      Pres. of the Int. Steering Comm. for the 
BID 
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